Dear parents and students,



Kids College is moving!

From the 1st of July Kids College is going to have a new address.

For the last 15 years Kids College has been established on Crousstraße. Due to the sale of the property and as well due to the necessary measures regarding Corona we have been looking for a new home.

Our new location is only a few minutes on foot away from our current one. The rooms are bigger and are on the first floor, which can be reached comfortably via stairs or a lift. The location is in a quiet 30km-zone which makes dropping off the children safe.

Our new address is:

Kids College Lessingstr. 7 47799 Krefeld

Telephone and email haven't changed.

We are looking forward to seeing you all in the new rooms **from the 12**th **of August 2020** and teaching your children in there. In the attachment you will find the measures due to Corona that ensure a safe teaching and learning environment.

During the summer holiday the office won't be staffed, but if you have further questions please contact me under the email-address below:

sandra.steadman@kidscollege.de

Stay healthy and enjoy your summer!

Sandra Steadman & Kids College Team